
DATE: May 17, 2017 

State Parks Parking Fee Increase 

State Parks in the Angeles District will be raising their parking fees for filming activities.

Beginning June 1, 2017,  productions will be charged 1.5 times the going rate for each
parking space they use, (e.g., if regular rate is $10/space/day, productions will be
charged $15/space/day).  This change reflects an attempt to recover lost revenue
when spaces are not turned over during the day as with normal public use.

About the California Film Commission

The California Film Commission (CFC) enhances California's status as the leader in motion
picture, television and commercial production.

A one-stop office for filmmakers, the Commission supports productions of all sizes and budgets.
In addition to managing the Film & Television Tax Credit program, services include an extensive

digital location library, free online permitting, low cost use of state properties as shooting
locations, and production assistance.
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